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          Friday 6th September 2024 

Fal Class Autumn Term Curriculum Letter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This letter includes important information and details about your child’s learning this term. 

Our Team 

First, I’d like to introduce our fantastic class team: 

- Mrs Walton– Class Teacher- Monday and Tuesday 

- Miss Grant– Class Teacher- Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

- Mr Garner- Teaching Assistant and individual/small group support 

- Miss Cloke- Teaching Assistant and individual/small group support 

- Miss Fifaeld- Teaching Assistant and individual/small group support 

- Miss Cooke- Teaching Assistant and individual/small group support 

 

The children will also get to know our cover staff over the course of the term: Mrs Davison and 

Mr Hancock. We are really excited to be your child’s new teachers and we are all looking 

forward to an exciting and fun-filled year ahead, getting to know you and your children better.  

 

Curriculum 

Please see the attached learning overview sheet, which contains information about the 

subject specific curriculum content we will be covering. On the back of the sheet, there are 

ideas for topic-related learning you could do at home in addition to the children’s Home 

Learning (see below). However, these activities are not compulsory. 

 

Attendance 

It is vitally important that your child is in school and on time every day to ensure they are able 

to make the most of their learning opportunities. Fal Class enter through the classroom door. 

Our class door will be open at 8:35am each morning. Please ensure children are in school by 

8:45am; children will be dismissed from this door at 3:10pm each day.  

From time to time, there may be exceptional circumstances when your child is too poorly to 

attend school. If this this the case, please inform the school office by 9am each day of 

absence. 

 

School Uniform 

A polite reminder that children must be in full, named school uniform. More information about 

what this includes can be found on our website. If you are finding it difficult to provide correct 

school uniform for your child, please contact myself or the office and we will be happy to help. 

Please also make sure your child brings a named water bottle each day.  
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PE and Staying Active 

Fal Class PE will take place on a Monday. Children can wear their Tregolls P.E kit and trainers 

to school on this day.  

 

Home Learning 

Compulsory Home Learning for Key Stage 1 children consists of: 

- 15 minutes reading per day (recorded and signed off by an adult in your child’s reading 

planner – please send this into school each day) 

 

Diary Dates 

• Local Walk (Date TBC)  

• Museum trip (Date TBC)  

• Grandparents visit in school (Date TBC)  

 

Parent/Carer Communication 

We use our social media pages (Facebook and X) and our Newsletter to share exciting 

learning updates and key messages. Any important information will also be emailed to you. 

As you will be aware, we operate an open door policy at Tregolls. Please do not hesitate to 

catch me at the end of the day if you have any questions or concerns. You can also make 

contact in writing by emailing hello@tregolls.org.uk  

 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards,  

Miss Walton and Miss Grant 

Class Teachers  
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